
 

The Navy is requesting your comments on the scope of the 
analysis to be considered during the development of the Draft 
Supplemental EIS/OEIS. Comments will be accepted online at 

www.GOAEIS.com or by mail to: 

Naval Facilities Engineering Command Northwest 
Attention: GOA Supplemental EIS/OEIS Project Manager 

1101 Tautog Circle, Suite 203  
Silverdale, WA 98315-1101 

 
Public Involvement Opportunity 

 

The U.S. Navy is preparing a Supplemental Environmental 
Impact Statement/Overseas Environmental Impact  

Statement (EIS/OEIS) to assess the potential environmental 
effects associated with continuing periodic military readiness 
activities within a specified area of the Gulf of Alaska beyond 

2022 and into the reasonably foreseeable future. 

All comments must be postmarked or received online by 
11:59 p.m. Pacific Standard Time on March 11, 2020,  

for consideration in the development of the  
Draft Supplemental EIS/OEIS. 

Please visit www.GOAEIS.com for project information. 


